
 

Odile Mcintosh 

Cemetery Clerk 

Otherwise known as Del, my role as Cemetery Clerk started in 2018 when 

I was asked to introduce new policies, a transparent pricing structure, an 

online burial search facility, and re-draw all the burial maps making the 

records clearer for many years to come.  

Although I do not live in Pilning, I moved to Bristol/South Glos over 39 

years ago and I am often seen walking around the burial sites.  

I am married with two offspring; my son is all grown up and my daughter 

is in secondary school.  

My dedication to bereaved families stems back over 25 years when I 

started out in the Funeral Industry. In 2003 I qualified as a Funeral 

Director and embarked on an exciting career, my experience is vast and 

stems from in burial law, exhumations, repatriations, embalming, probate 

law through to memorials.  

I like to make sure all families are treated with great respect; dignity and 

I am driven to make sure that everything runs smoothly at a very difficult 

time. Although this is an additional role to my full-time job, I am always 

happy to provide support where I can. 

T: 07796 190794   

E: cemetery@pilningsevernbeach-pc.gov.uk 


